
Stony�Brook�University�Chapter
Leadership,�Research,�Service

Phi Delta Kappa at Stony Brook University presents an

informative evening for Long Islanders.

“Advocating For Our Public Schools:
A Long Island Treasure”

Join Gary Bixhorn, COO of Eastern Suffolk BOCES, and

your colleagues from the L.I. educational community as we

examine the strengths of the Long Island public school system

that support our students in becoming upwardly mobile in

their academic and career goals.

Wednesday, March 7, 2012

6:00 - 8:00pm

Wang Center, Stony Brook University

Free for PDK @ SBU members; all others will contribute

$10 to the PDK Scholarship Fund. Membership applications

will be accepted at the sign-in desk.

Light refreshments will be served. 

Seating is limited. Please pre-register via e-mail to

marlene.brennan@stonybrook.edu or pdk@stonybrook.edu

SAVE THE DATES

• May 7—Dignity for 
All: How to Create 
a World without 
Rankism 

• June 15—Friends 
of Education 
Awards Dinner


